
TO:     Mayor and City Council 

FROM:   Jed Petersen, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT:   Stump Grinding  

MEETING DATE:  Tuesday, June 17, 2025 

 

BACKGROUND 

The city currently has approximately 70 tree stumps located throughout parks 
and boulevards that require grinding. These stumps are the result of tree 
removals completed over the past winter and have begun to impact mowing 
operations and public aesthetics. 

To address this, we solicited quotes from two local contractors to complete the 
necessary stump grinding work. D&K Larkin was the only contractor to respond 
with a proposal. They have submitted a quote in the amount of $5,000 to grind all 
70 stumps. 

Based on their responsiveness and past work history with the city, I recommend 
we move forward with D&K Larkin to complete this project. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion and approval to move forward with D&K Larkin for 
stump grinding. 

 




